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The Arkansas Department of Energy and Environment - Division of Environmental Quality (“DEQ”) sent a 
reminder regarding its upcoming Solid Waste Infrastructure for Recycling Grant Stakeholder Meeting.

The Meeting will be held on February 13th.

DEQ had previously stated that it would hold stakeholder meetings across Arkansas for a better 
understanding of public perceptions on the state of solid waste management.

The agency received a $531,690.00 grant that has made the initiative possible.

The February 13th Meeting will be held at the Arkansas Department of Energy and Environment 
headquarters at 5301 Northshore Drive in North Little Rock, Arkansas. You can RSVP by emailing: 
EE.EnterpriseGroup@arkansas.gov

To take the Solid Waste Infrastructure for Recycling (SWIFR) Project survey, click here.
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